
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, January 25, 2023 2:10 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 1:53 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: cam major <cammajor@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 8:17 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: The citizens of Florida cannot afford a increase in electrical bills 

Florida Public Service Commission, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/25/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00535-2023 

The citizens of Florida cannot tolerate another electrical bill increase is as proposed up to 20%. Citizens are 
already going without necessities in Florida and now a 20% will make a bad situation worse. 
It's the fault of the Energy companies for not mitigating the distribution system, not the customers! All 
mitigation and upgrade of the distribution system should come out of the Energy companies profit-not the 
citizens' of Florida bank accounts. 
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